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Meeting Reminder 
 

Our next monthly meeting will be on February 6th 
at the Capri restaurant 
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Commodore’s Comments 

 
To all HYC Members, 
  
Thank you for participating in the Commodore’s Ball---WOW what a turnout. I think we had about 50 in 
attendance, that’s 30 more people than we have members. Thanks to Larry and Sharon for all their effort, thanks 
to the Capri, and a special thanks to Kim Bankston--the music was wonderful. If you didn't have a good time it 
was you own fault.  
 
While I'm on a roll--I would again like to thank the Bridge, Claire, Dee, and Bob, and all the other folks, Bill 
and Sandy, newsletter and roster, Dwayne, membership, Joy, sunshine, my "Call Girl" Liz, Larry, web site, and  
Buzz (I’m not sure what the hell he does, but he seems to be good at it.) It takes a lot of people to keep this club 
running, and they all are appreciated for their time and commitment.  So, with all that being said---Who's going 
to be the Commodore next year? 
  
Moving on---lets try to get our dues paid---Dwayne has sent emails--please get current--we 
need the money. Where else can you get the entertainment, friendship, a sense of well being, 
good food, good drinks, abuse, and apathy at such a low price? 
  
The next meeting is February 6th and I hope to see you all there. Lets start the New Year off 
right!                   

  Commodore  Dave. 
 
 
 

Editor’s Notes 
 

On behalf of all the HYC support staff members, I would like to thank Commodore Dave and his wife Anna for 
the appreciation gift that we each received at the Commodore’s Ball. 
 
There was no monthly meeting in January and thus there are no minutes in this Newsletter.  We do however 
have the Treasurer’s report for December and a recap of event costs during 2011. 
 
Just a reminder, it is membership renewal time again.  In the next couple of months we will be updating the 
mailing list to included only current members.  It would certainly be nice if I only have to do that once, so 
please make sure that you have paid your dues and that your roster information is correct. 
 
My special thanks to, Almost HYC Member, Donna Pacheco for sending me photos she took during the Key 
Largo Boat Parade event in December.  Wish I could get more of our members to do that after Club events.  
Anyway, her photos and those we took at the Commodore’s Ball will be posted on the HYC web site. 
 
Editor Bill Zinn, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

           
BEGINNING BALANCE DECEMBER 1, 2011:   4712.86    
           
INCOME:            
           
 50/50   25.00       
    Total:   25.00       
           
           
EXPENSES:           
           
 Unpaid Meal  40.00       
   Total   40.00        
           
ENDING BALANCE DECEMBER 31, 2011:    4697.86    
           
SUBMITTED BY Dee Riley, TREASURER           
           
NOTE: The Key Largo Boat Parade was attended by 9 members and 8 guests. There was no              
cost to the Club. 
           
               

HYC 2011 EVENTS  
        
Month   Event       Collected   Paid Out   Cost To HYC   Attendance 
 
JAN COW    1,520.00   2,225.00  705.00      48  
        
FEB Meet and Greet      0.00     111.89       111.89      25  
        
MAR Marina Breakfast    120.00     158.42        38.42      24  
        
APR Black Pnt Marina      0.00     163.40       163.40      22  
        
MAY  Keys Pool Party    205.00     259.98        54.98      41  
        
JUNE Bahamas Cruise      0.00       0.00         0.00      16  
        
JULY No Event       0.00       0.00         0.00       0  
        
AUG Keys BBQ       0.00      65.30        65.30      17  
        
SEPT No Event       0.00       0.00         0.00       0  
        
OCT Italian Dock Party   0.00     139.75       139.75      19  
        
NOV Turkey Fry      45.00     138.73        93.73      28  
        
DEC Boat Parade      0.00       0.00         0.00      17  
        
               
TOTALS    1,950.00   3,262.47     1,372.47     257  
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Commodore’s Ball 

Bridge and support Staff 
 

 

 
 

Boat Parade 
 


